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From: Fran pesich 
Sent: Saturday, 25 August 2018 10:07 AM
To: Adjudication
Subject: Agreement with the ability to collectively bargain

Categories: Submission

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I support a considered approach to enabling collective bargaining. It would need to be done in a way that ensured 
the necessary ‘good behaviour’ of all parties. 
 
Well done to the ACCC for taking this up as a potential way forward. Too many times I have seen the small business, 
club/association or individual suffer because they cannot match the knowledge resources and unwarranted self 
confidence of the larger entity (government and private sector). 
 
Kind regards 
 
Dr Fran Pesich B Arch MBA DBA FAICD 
Director, Archistruct Pty Ltd 

 




